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AEROMUN 2025
Air Force School Yelahanka hosted AEROMUN

2025 on 18th and 19th July in collaboration

with Rotary Skyway. The event brought

together delegates from 11 schools to engage in

discussions on global issues, promoting

diplomacy, critical thinking, and leadership.

The opening ceremony featured a welcome

speech by the Principal and a Peace song by

the school choir. Throughout the conference,

students showcased strong skills in

negotiation and international relations

across multiple committees.

The closing ceremony included summaries

from each committee, followed by an award

ceremony recognizing outstanding delegates

and the best delegation. The event

concluded with the Chairman’s address and

a photo session.

AEROMUN 2025 was a successful

celebration of youth diplomacy and

responsible global citizenship.
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Greeting cards Making  Nature walk
On Green Colour Day,

students embarked on

a refreshing nature

walk, observing

plants, trees, and

birds around them.

The activity nurtured

curiosity, built

environmental

awareness, and

inspired a deeper

appreciation for the

beauty of nature.

CCA activities

Poster Making with slogan Writing1

2 Clay Art and collage of Heathy food

3

Vegetable and Leaf Printing4
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Students participated in a Poster Making with

Slogan Writing activity, creatively expressing

powerful messages through art and words. This

activity enhanced their awareness of social

issues while developing artistic and

communication skills.

Students enthusiastically took part in

creative clay art and prepared colourful

collages of healthy food items. These

activities not only brought out their artistic

talents but also emphasized the

importance of healthy eating in a fun and

engaging way.

Students made heartfelt greeting cards for their

favourite teachers to celebrate the occasion of

Guru Purnima. This activity helped them express

gratitude and appreciation for their teachers'

guidance and support.

Students enjoyed a vegetable and leaf printing

activity, creating colourful artwork while exploring

creativity and nature.


